
 

 

8th April 2020 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
Thank you for finding time to view this information. We appreciate that, especially with circumstances as 
they are, proposals for a planning application to extend Swanworth Quarry may seem unimportant in the 
grand scheme of things. However, a consultation on the matter is necessary and it is one area of our work 
that can be organised electronically without current government (COVID-19) restrictions being a barrier to 
safe completion. 
  
Originally, we had planned and advertised this stage of public consultation, as a physical exhibition, on 
21stMarch 2020 at Swanworth Quarry. We hope that one benefit to completing the process online instead, is 
that we will be able to reach a wider audience, that might not otherwise have been able to attend on 21st 
March Information Day, had the event gone ahead. 
  
This letter is accompanied by a PDF document that outlines the proposed planning application, a series of 
‘Virtual Quarry Tour’ videos for a very brief look at Swanworth Quarry past, present and future and, 
importantly, a link to the survey where you can make comments on the planning application proposals. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to view our proposals; we welcome all constructive comments and points of 
view. This is an important chance to affect the content of our planning application submission.  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
John Suttle 
Operations Director 
  
Simon Clabburn 
Director of Quarrying 
 


